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May 31,2022 Newsletter

Message from the Principal

Happy June!

It is hard to believe that June is here already! The weather has been beautiful and students
have been enjoying outside physical education! Please note that with only four and a half
weeks of the school year remaining, it is critical for students to attend school regularly. Classes
will finish covering crucial curriculum components during these final few weeks as well as
doing important review work.

On May 26, individuals who volunteered during the 2021-2022 school year were recognized
during the annual Volunteer Tea. Volunteers enjoyed some time of fellowship, a program
presented by the students and received a small token of our appreciation. Thank you to all of
our volunteers who work to make our school great!

There is an extensive list of activities planned for June at Sangudo Community School
generously sponsored or subsidized by PASS:

° June 2, 2022: K/1 students to attend the Valley Zoo and Gr. 2-5 students to attend Fort
Edmonton Park ;

) June 9, 2022: Gr. 6-9 students will attend Snow Valley Aerial Park;

° June 23, 2022: all classes will participate in Ryan’s Mini-Putt Golf and have a year end
BBQ lunch;

) June 23, 2022: Kindergarten graduation (information will be forwarded to parents);

° June 28, 2022: School awards ceremony and recognition, and grade 9 farewell

We are looking forward to the last few weeks of the 2021-2022 school year. Please review our
website and follow us on social media to stay up to date with the coming events and activities.

In education,
Principal Sherry Pfannmuller

Together We Are Stronger

- : Please refer to the NGPS website
ease take a moment to read the latest article from

our Morthern Gateway Public School Student at ngps.ca for up-to-date

Support Facilitator, Tammy Charko. It can be found information.

on our school website. Jogether We Are Sironger
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SANGUDO DAYCARE
OPPORTUNITY

The SCS Revitalization Committee is hoping to bring
child care into the Sangudo Community School and are
aiming to have it running for the upcoming school year.

We'd love to hear from you!
- would this service be beneficial to you?

- what age range is needed?
- how many days a week is required?

Questions and Inquires
Email: paige.duplessie@ngps.ca

Information will be brought to the

revitalization commiitee
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